
 

Dear students, 

In the prevailing Corona pandemic situation, NIFTEM is making all 

efforts to provide support for students to learn the subject online and 

through different online links for which a notice has been displayed on 

the institute website. 

It has come to the notice of the the administration, that a few students 

have created a problem (mischief and sharing objectionable material) 

with their female colleagues during one of the ZOOM sessions (BTech 

2nd year) on 14/4/2020. In this regard, a complaint has been received by 

the administration. The same is being enquired by our grieavance cell 

with the help of IT team. 

Therefore, it is advised that the students should NOT create any problem 

(unnecessary sound/audio statement/ written statement/video clip, etc.), 

which is unaccepted practice during online classes. Any such activity 

will not be tolerated and invite penalty to the guilty as per disciplinary 

norms of the Institute.  

-Sd- 

Registrar, NIFTEM 

 


